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President:  Open Position 

 

 

Vice-President:  Anh-Thu Pavelka 

Anh-Thu has been a member of Parents in Partnership for 8 years and has held 

various positions such as Staff Luncheon Committee Lead, Treasurer, Vice-President 

and President. She has 3 children at SACS who are avid readers and love playing 

soccer. When not working or volunteering at SACS, she can be found on the soccer 

field cheering on her girls.  

 

Treasurer:  Brooke Kuchenbecker 

Brooke has been actively running the PIP Can Drives the past 5 years and has been 

Treasurer for the group for 3 years.  She has three young boys.  Two are SACS 

elementary students and her youngest is enrolled in K-Readiness this fall. She 

enjoys volunteering in the classroom, watching her sons’ sports, and attending 

concerts in her free time. 

 

Secretary:  Kara Miller 

Kara Miller is a new member of the PIP Board this year. She and her family 

transferred their younger children to SACS in the Fall of 2016. Starting this fall, 

she will have one in the middle school, one in the elementary, and her youngest 

will be starting preschool. Kara enjoys volunteering in the classroom and on 

field trips, watching her five children in all of their sporting activities, and 

staying active. 

  


